
Art & Culture 
~~A Note on the Changing Seasons~~ 

“2019 Flower Arrangements Exhibition” hosted by Chinese Florist 
Art Foundation was held from March 10th-17th at Chung-Shan 
Hall, Taipei. 

The subject for this year is A Note on the Changing Seasons, focus-
ing on the representation of seasons’ characteristics and examining 
the most interesting things of life for everyday in a year. 

In the afternoon of March 15th, 20 some members of the Art & Cul-
ture Interest Group visited the exhibition. They discovered with 
joy so many rooms completely decorated with magnificent flower 
creations which were designed by 200 artists. 

Not only they took a look at flowers, they also attended a demon-
stration class, and learnt some basic skills of flower arrangement. 

This tour was ended after enjoying coffee, tea and Russian dessert 
at Astoria Café. 


